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Around thirty motivated young people attended the first online workshop of our lecture training series. 

 

It took place November 20-21, 2020. The lecturer and instructor was Mr. Ashley Crosthwaite from the 

UK. 

 

He emphasized, how much the right heart is necessary to pass on the message in a convincing manner.  

Most of the participants were under thirty years of age and many of them were STF graduates. But they 

were sharing that teaching the Divine Principle has never been easy for them. 

 

Mr. Crosthwaite emphasized to them that having knowledge was important, but teaching from the heart 

and having love for others was the most important. 

 

"Finding the way to reach and value that person is the key! 

 

Everybody is special and every soul needs to be reached." For all the participants this workshop was very 

valuable, and we will continue this series until we have gone through the whole 2 Day DP content. 

 

The next workshop is scheduled for December 19th. 

 


